From: Tashima, Keith (ENRD)

To: Moss, Karen (ENRD)
Subject: FW: PUBLIC COMMENT FW: Buzzards Bay Clean Up
Date: Friday, December 14, 2012 12:18:09 PM

From: Jessie Finneran [mailto:soyagradecido@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 9:41 PM

To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)
Subject: Buzzards Bay Clean Up

To: The Assistant Attorney General, Environmental and Natural Resources Division
Re: The United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. Ref No. 90-11-2-32/2

Dear Sir or Madam,

As a resident of New Bedford, a citizen, and tax payer, | want New Bedford Harbor to be
cleaned to the highest and safest standard. For this reason, the settlement between the EPA
and AV X should include a reopener clause to ensure a full cleanup of the harbor. Who will
fight for the rights of citizens to have clean water if not the D.O.J.? Please help us provide a
healthy environment for the future. Our children and grandchildren are depending on us now
to make the right decisions. Thank you for the work you do and for taking the time to read
this.

Sincerely,
Jessamyn Finneran

32 Milton Street
New Bedford, MA
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